January Update



Dates to Remember

County Champs 22 Jan – 6th Feb

PSC Presentation Night Sat 5th March

PSC Open Meet Sat 12th & Sun 13th March

East Region Long Course Champs – 2 April – 8th May

PSC Open Meets July 2nd & 3rd Nov 19th & 20th

Lealands Pool Closed for refurbishment from 24th Jan – 20th February



County Champs 22/01/22 – 06/02/22 Latest information can be found at this link https://bedscountyasa.com/counties.html

Please take a note of the important information for this event.

Warmups commence one hour before the session start.

Arrive pool ready and at least 30 minutes before your warmup time.

Putteridge have been assigned Lane One for all warmups.

Information has been sent to swimmers via google classroom.

Live Results Link

PSC Presentation Night

Saturday 5th March - Doors open 7.00pm

Buffet from 7.30pm - Bar 7.00pm - 12.00pm

Venue 360, 20 Gipsy Lane, Luton, LU1 3JH

Friends - Family Members & Siblings are welcome.

(PSC Mainstream Swimmers - Masters Swimmers
Officials (J1 & above) - Management Team & Coaches no charge)

Ticket Payments will be processed via Go Cardless

Non-Member Tickets are £10 per Adult - £5 per Child

Please RSVP using this link Below (One RSVP per member account) https://form.jotform.com/220084115559352

Please note the bar is cashless. Raffle tickets can be purchased by cash or card.

Raffle Donations

Just a reminder about raffle donations for the presentation night and our upcoming Open Meet.

A few suggestions for donations: Gift packs, Wine, Hamper items, Chocolate, Vouchers of any type, you might know a local business who can offer a gift voucher, remember to check any use by dates on perishable items.

Raffle donations can be dropped off at these training sessions any Thurs Inspire PM session (see Elaine) Sat 12th Feb at Inspire (see Jeff) Sunday 13th at Inspire (see either Jeff or Elaine) Monday 14th at Inspire (see Jeff)

PSC Open Meet Sat 12th & Sun 13th March

Planning for our first open meet in 2 years is well underway. We have had a lot of clubs show an interest and expect the meet to be fully subscribed. Fingers crossed we will be able to have spectators. As always, we will be asking for volunteers from our club members to help over the weekend.

Emma Newman- Baronius (PSC Gala Promotor) will be setting up a job list and that will be sent out soon.

We have more Open Meets planned for the year along with club champs. If any parents are interested in taking on roles such as a Team Manager or learning an officiating role, please let us know, we are always keen to get parents involved.

Info on the meet can be found here Open Meet



Little Putts Academy

Unfortunately, Lealands Pool must close for repairs for a month which will mean some of our learn to swim classes will be on hold. Lesley has managed to shuffle some of the higher stage groups so they can swim at Lea Manor or Inspire. We look forward to seeing our Little Putts join the mainstream swimmers at some of the training sessions.

Little Putts membership has grown in numbers since we re-started lessons in 2021 and we are still having new members join each week. We have 170 swimmers enrolled with the Little Putts Academy.



Round up of Recent Success's

Winter Nationals – Lawrence won the 50m breaststroke and broke the county & regional record and placed third in 100 breaststroke. Olivia broke the 50m & 100m Butterfly County records & set a new 200 IM Junior short course County record: Lucy Buckingham set a new County record for 200 breastroke.

2021 Arena League we were promoted to the premier London division so we had some tough competition and came away with 7th place finish out of 16, a great result for the swimmers who took part.

Winter Regions we had good results across the team with PBs throughout the swimmers who qualified.

Swim England put Lesley forward for UK coaching focus 2 programme and UK women's programme which she was successful on getting into – Other coaches are on these programmes from multiple sports so excellent to have been selected.

Level 3 Senior Coach (Head Coach) completed by Lawrence and selected as a skills coach on the National development camps.

PSC Club Records

Club Records have been updated and can be viewed on the website. Thanks to Andy who has collated all the records and will be keeping them updated.

REDROW HOMES who have kindly sponsored our Presentation night has a degree program on offer for anyone interested in a career in the building industry for more info click on the logo



PSC AGM

The PSC AGM will be held on Thursday 17th The AGM will again be a zoom meeting. Further details will be sent out closer to the time.

AGM Notice

